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14 June 2019  
 
 
 
Transition to updated NZX Listing Rules 
 
 
Infratil [IFT] advises that it will comply with the NZX Listing Rules dated 1 January 2019 from 24 June 
2019.     
 
 
 
Any enquiries should be directed to: 
 
Mark Flesher, Investor Relations, Infratil Limited  
mark.flesher@infratil.com   
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